
 

October 13, 2020 

The collection system for the sewer project has been in full-swing for 

the past several months. We were making great progress up until the 

Corona Virus safety restrictions were implemented several months ago. 

Our construction crews have been downsized to 10 for the whole 

project.   

We are in the process of installing lateral lines to your 

homes/businesses. We will give you advance notice of when this will 

impact your area. Please be aware that our crews are currently working 

on installation of main and lateral lines. The repair of roads, asphault 

and minor landscaping will be done at the completion of project. The 

CSD will repair any damaged they have created. 

We have determined the cost of individual sewer monthly will be 

$48.00 

I know this is a tough time for our community, with the loss of jobs, 

children out of school. Our families and community are our upmost 

priority and want everyone to safe and healthy. We are striving keep 

everyone safe.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please call our office and leave a 

voicemail, or email us our office is currently closed to the public.  

(541) 433-2951    info@crescentsanitarydistrict.org 

INCASE OF EMERGENCY ONLY PLEASE CALL 541-654-9096 

mailto:info@crescentsanitarydistrict.org

